
From St. Charles: 

 

St. Charles family, we have been made aware that some members have 

gotten emails that are supposedly from Fr. Chris but are not from him at 

all. Please beware of email/text scams asking for gift cards or money. Fr. 

Chris, Fr. Francis, or other clergy and office staff will never send 

requests for help in that form. If you are unsure please call the parish 

office to verify. Do not open before verifying the actual email address. 


